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WILMINGTON -- The Cape Fear Revolutionary War Round Table will meet at 7 p.m. March 28
at the Burgwin-Wright House, Third and Market Streets. Refreshments and social beginning at
6:30 p.m. Admission: $5 for guests. Christine Lamberton, director of the Burgwin-Wright House
will present “Saving the House through the Ages” a PowerPoint presentation, including some
previously unpublished photographs. Open to the public.
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